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From: Malena Marvin <malena.marvin@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 22, 2021 1:15 PM

To: Assembly

Subject: Thank you!

Hello members of the assembly! Just wanted to say thank you for serving the community. These are long days and tough
times and we all appreciate you stepping up in the ways that you do.

I am in support of any measures our Borough and health staff feel are necessary to help contain and prevent virus
outbreaks. Thank you for prioritizing the perspectives of those working closely to keep us safe and operational as a
community. | am personally nervous about the current outbreak and | am really hoping we can contain it before anyone

is seriously hurt or killed.

Best,
Malena Marvin

Malena Marvin
907.957.1007



